
NACEP and NCAC Scholarships Available   
 

Partnerships for Innovation (PFI) is pleased to offer thirty, $1,000 scholarships for high school and community 
college educators and administrators to attend either the NACEP (National Alliance of Concurrent Enrollment 
Partnerships) Conference or NCAC (National Career Academy Coalition) Conference.  To be eligible to receive a 
scholarship, which will cover a portion of the workshop expenses, please complete the online application. 
Applications are due on or before, Friday, August 2, 2013. Awardees will be contacted on or before August 9, 
2013 via email.   
 

Please note: Scholarships are limited to ONE conference per person.  PFI or its staff is not responsible for 
coordinating participant travel, conference registration, meals or lodging.  School districts or community 
colleges will be responsible for providing all up-front costs for participants. Consider accessing Perkins funds if 
they are available for the additional costs. PFI scholarship payments will be made directly to a school district 
or community college after the workshop with confirmation of participant attendance. 
 

 

Scholarship Application:  http://www.surveymonkey.com/s/RTQYGHC  
Application Due: August 2, 2013     

 

Participant Expectations:  The PFI scholarship application will require applicants to confirm they will follow 
through with the expectations as outlined below.  
 

By accessing Partnerships for Innovation funds I will utilize the information to advance Career Academy and 
Dual Credit/Concurrent Enrollment initiatives for the benefit of students in the state of Nebraska.  
 
I will craft a 2 - 3 paragraph essay detailing what I learned at the Conference and how it will apply to my work 
related to Career Academies and/or Concurrent Enrollment. I will submit the essay to the Partnerships for 
Innovation Director on or before November 1, 2013 to be compiled and presented to the PFI Leadership 
Council.  
 
I will attend and be willing to present at the Career Academy & Dual Credit Best Practices Session at the June 
2014 Nebraska Career Education Conference in Kearney, NE.  
 
Finally, I will complete the online survey distributed by PFI after the Conference. 
 

 
For more information about the scholarship application process, please contact Erika Volker at 402-305-9480 

or erika@partnershipsforinnovation.org 

National Alliance of Concurrent Enrollment 

Partnerships Conference 

Location: Jacksonville, FL 

October 19 – 21, 2013 
Conference and hotel information: 
http://nacep.org/conference2013/ 
 
 

National Career Academy Coalition 
Conference  
Location: Phoenix, AZ  
October 24 – 27, 2013  
Conference and hotel information: 
http://www.ncacinc.com/conference.html  
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